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FISCAL NOTE

The fiscal impact to the judicial system is indeterminable due to an unknown number 
of cases.

There is no significant fiscal or personnel impact to the Department of Corrections 
or the Attorney General's Office.

Prepared by:   Hank Hoversland, LSO Phone: 777-7881
(Information provided by Claire Smith, Supreme Court, 307-777-7502; Kayla Opdahl, 
Department of Corrections, 307-777-6033; Steve Winders, Attorney General's Office, 
307-777-7840)


